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Memorial Substation Power CA-NP-016
Transformer Replacement Requests for Information

Q. (Reference Application, Schedule A, page 3)

It is stated “a failure of MUN-T2 could result in damage to substation
equipment, customer infrastructure and public property.” In light of the
dangerous location, did NP consider relocation of the substation?

A. No, Newfoundland Power has not considered relocation of the substation. When all
equipment is in normal operation and functioning properly, the substation is not an
unreasonable safety risk to Memorial University its students, staff or the public.

See the response to Request for Information CA-NP-023.
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